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Closure of Kidz Treehouse @ Tampines Primary School 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,   
 

We hope this letter finds you in the pink of health. We would like to officially announce to you 
that Kidz Treehouse @ Tampines Primary School will be ending our services with the school on 
31st December 2022. 
 

What does this mean for our existing students? 
 

Kidz Treehouse Student Care Centre will still be providing SCC services until the end of the year. 
Our last day of operation will be on 30th December 2022.  
 
All existing KTH students will have to go through a new registration process with the incoming 
SCC vendor if you would like your child to be enrolled with school-based SCC in 2023.  
More detailed information and instructions will be provided by the incoming SCC vendor.  

 

APPRECIATION 
 

On behalf of the Kidz Treehouse Family, I would thank all parents for your continued support for 
the past 6 years. It was an honour to be able to serve you and your child/ward it was definitely 
an enjoyable and fulfilling journey for us to play part of your child’s holistic development. 
  
We will continue to give our best to care for all our children and will continue to build more 
memories. 
 
Best Of Regards, 
 
Suzarinah Sulaiman 
Center Manager  
Kidz Treehouse Student Care @ Tampines Primary School 


